
                                                                     Happy October, Wildcat Families! 

  

                                                                     Welcome to Fall at The Glen! This month we are          

                                                                     eager to showcase the amazing talents of our Chorus  

                                                                     students at our Fall Concert! I hope that you can join  

                                                                     us as we perform here at our school on October 6th  

                                                                     at 6 PM. 

  

                                                                      Our students have completed the first round of FAST  

                                                                      Assessments! We will use this data to plan for  

                                                                      instruction for each of our Wildcats! Please consider  

                                                                      scheduling a parent teacher conference to discuss  

                                                                      your child’s progress as we are midway through  

                                                                      Quarter 1! 

  

 As we continue to focus on our Glen House Rules, we have a big event scheduled on October 

19th to celebrate our Wildcats who are demonstrating positive behaviors! You’re gonna hear our 

Wildcats ROAR! 

  

 I look forward to seeing you at our next “Paws With Mrs. G- How can I help my middle school 

child love to read?” which will be held on November 4th at 9:30 AM! See you there! 

  

 This month, send me an email with your child’s favorite book- I’d love to discuss it with them! 

  

 Happy Libra Season! 

  

 Your Literacy Loving Principal, 

  

Mrs. Gurreonero 

 


